Sugarmill Woods Crime Watch
Board Meeting

November13, 2006

Vice President Dick Byrnes chaired the meeting in the absence of President Dan Farrell. Present for the meeting were:  Gerry Brummer, Michele Eisner, Roger Kessinger, Joe Palazzi, Neil Kline, and George Brand.

Topics Under Discussion:

Gerry Brummer feels that because we are an incorporated unit, we should carry insurance. No one looked into this topic. The car we drive is covered by the Sheriff so when we drive the Sheriff insures us.

There is a new membership form for prospective members to fill out.

Michele Eisner brought up the condition of the car. She pointed out that the front seats move and that the A/C is not working as it should.  Gerry Brummer pointed out that there is a form to fill out regarding malfunctioning equipment. It is located in the pouch with the gas card.

If the car is not functioning as it should Gerry suggest that Dan Farrell be contacted. Anyone can drive the car to maintenance.

In the event of a schedule change, Gerry and Neil need to be notified. This is true even if drivers switch times with each other or if a driver elects to fill a vacant slot in the schedule. If drivers don’t show up, Gerry suggested that they be dropped.  He would also like the Lieutenants to find out why a driver needs to cancel a shift or why a driver doesn’t drive for months. The Lieutenant needs to pick up uniforms and badges from drivers who no longer wish to be a part of SMW Crime Watch. The badge should be returned to Gerry and the uniforms go to Michele Eisner.
The group needs a Saturday Lieutenant and a Monday Sergeant.

We have a lack of Saturday drivers. Do we need to stop driving on Saturday? 

Drivers need to be reminded to fill the gas tank when it gets down to ½ a tank.

We are still unclear how to proceed with Oak Village’s donation.

Respectfully submitted,

Michele Eisner

Secretary
